THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS
C. G. BAYLES. SUPERINTENDENT

oct 01,1940

Mre. Forrest C.Allen
Director of Physical Education

Robinson Gymnasium

Dear Mr, Alleng

I wish to adknowledge receipt of your letter of
September 26th regarding steps that lead down to the handball

courtse.

We will put in stone steps below service road and
s culvert above as soon as possible.

Very truly yowrs,
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